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I wholeheartedly support in-person voting.  It is my opinion that it is the only way to 

be sure of a fair election.  In-person voting, along with showing proof of 

identity/citizenship, was the norm for so many years, and there is no reason it still 

shouldn't be.  It is well worth the effort! 

Best regards, 

Virginia Meriwether 


